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NOTICE

The Rupert Barneby Award

The New York Botanical Garden invites appli-

cations for the 1992 Rupert Barneby Award. The
award of $500.00 is to assist researchers planning

to come to The New York Botanical Garden to

study the rich collection of Leguminosae. Anyone
interested in applying for the award should submit

their curriculum vitae, a letter describing the pro-

ject for which the award is sought, and how the

collections at NYBGwill benefit their research.

Travel to NYBGshould be planned between Jan.

1, 1993 and Jan. 30, 1994. The letter should be

addressed to Dr. Brian M. Boom, Vice President

for Botanical Science, The New York Botanical

Garden, Bronx, NY 10458, USA, and received no

later than December 4, 1992. Announcement of

the recipient will be made by December 20. Anyone

interested in making a contribution to The Rupert

Barneby Fund in Legume Systematics, which sup-

ports this award, may send their check, payable

to The New York Botanical Garden, to Dr. Boom,

The recipient of the 1991 Rupert Barneby Award

is Edith Gomez-Sosa, a legume taxonomist from

the Instituto de Botanica Darwinion in Argentina.

Professor Gomez-Sosa will use the award to further

her studies of the genus Astragalus through the

consultation of collections at The New York Bo-

tanical Garden during July and August of 1992.

She will also have the opportunity to work together

with Dr. Barneby during her stay in New York,



NOTICE

\^

The 1992 Jesse M. Greenman Award judged best in vascular plant or bryophyte system-
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atics based on a doctoral dissertation published

Ihe 1992 Jesse M. Ureenman Award has been , . , . r> 1
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i i idurmg the previous year. Papers published during
won by Sharon Elaine Bartholomew-Began for her

publication "A morphogenetic re-evaluation of

Haplomitrium Nees (Hepatophyta)," published as

Volume 41 of Bryophytarum Bibliotheca. This study

is based on a Ph.D. dissertation from Southern

Illinois University at Carbondale, under the direc-

tion of Dr. Barbara Crandall-Stotler.

1992 are now being accepted for the 25th annual

award, which will be presented in the summer of

1993. Reprints of such papers should be sent to

Dr. P. Mick Richardson, Greenman Award Com-

mittee, Missouri Botanical Garden, P.O. Box 299,

St. Louis, Missouri 63166-0299, U.S.A. In order
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Ihe Ureenman Awards a certmcate and a cash .

r dtcnn • + J u u xi- \^- t>^ received by 1 June 1993.
prize ot $500, is presented each year by the Mis- -^

souri Botanical Garden. It recognizes the paper
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Volume 79, Number 3, pp. 447-736, of the Annals of THE Missouri

July 17, 1992.


